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14th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Film Club 
 
On Monday 26th June we will be holding a Film Club.  The format will be 
similar to the last one.  We will start the film shortly after 3.15pm and whilst 
the exact one is still to be decided, it will be suitable for all ages. Children will 
need to be collected at 5pm. 
 
We ask for a contribution of £2.50 per child and they will be offered popcorn 
and squash.  
 
We will let you know the chosen film next week.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Karen Bilner 
Headteacher 
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